
        July 3, 2024   
 
Dear Beloved Child of God, 
 
My name is Rod Moten. We haven’t met, but God told me to write you and some 

of your neighbors. You may not believe God exists or believe there are multiple 

gods. Regardless of your belief or unbelief, God loves you unconditionally and he 

expresses his love to you every day.  

 

Did you know God expresses his love toward us by making food taste good? God 

could demonstrate his disdain by designing our bodies to require food but make all 

food taste horrible. I do not mean sometimes we had to eat something that didn’t 

taste good. I mean everyone all the time had to eat nasty food. Thankfully, God has 

made eating pleasurable. Sometimes too pleasurable. J The next time you have a 

delicious meal, realize that it is a sign that God loves you. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. Feel free to contact me if you have 

any questions about God or spiritual matters. My contact information is below. 

 

I love you! 

 
Rod Moten, PhD 
Director & Prophet 
Elkton Prayer Center 
rod@elktonprayercenter.org 
443-483-8080 


